B.A. LL.B. (Sem. - 1)

Roll	No.	 	 	
KOH.	440.	 	 *****	*****

8001

000760

Eng. [

B.A. LL.B. FIRST SEMESTER (FIVE YEARS INTEGRATED COURSE)

EXAMINATION 2024-2025

(For Regular Category Candidates only)

Paper No. - 1.1

(ENGLISH - I)

Time Allowed: Three Hours

Maximum Marks: 70

- Question paper is divided in two parts, i.e. Section-A and Section B.
- यह प्रश्न पत्र दो भागों में विभाजित है, खण्ड अ व खण्ड ब।
- Section A consist of Seven (07) questions and candidate is required to attempt any Five questions. All questions carry equal marks. (5X4=20 marks).

खण्ड—अ में कुल सात (07) प्रश्न हैं, जिनमें से कोई पांच प्रश्न करने हैं, सभी प्रश्नों के अंक समान हैं (5X4=20 अंक)।

(ii) Section - B consist of Six (06) questions and candidate is required to attempt any four questions. All questions carry equal marks. (4X12.5=50 marks).

खण्ड-ब में कुल छः (06) प्रश्न हैं, जिनमें से कोई चार प्रश्न करने हैं, सभी प्रश्नों के अंक समान हैं $(4X12.5=20\,$ अंक)।

- Write your roll number only on question paper (on right hand upper corner) before writing answer of questions. Writing other than roll number on question paper comes in UM Category.
- प्रश्नों के उत्तर प्रारंभ करने से पूर्व प्रश्न पत्र के ऊपरी दायें भाग पर अपना अनुक्रमांक अवश्य लिखें। प्रश्न पत्र पर अनुक्रमांक के अतिरिक्त कुछ भी लिखा जाना अनुचित साधनों के प्रयोग के प्रकरण में आवेगा।

SECTION - A

- (a) Combine the following sentences to form a compound sentence-1. 4 (1) I was annoyed. I kept quiet. 1 (2) He is a fool. He is a knave. 1 (b) Combine the following sentences to form a complex sentence-

 - (1) He will be late. That is certain.
 - (2) He may be innocent. I do not know.

2.	Fill in the blanks using the correct from of the verb-	$4\times x_{8=4}$
	(i) The peon the gate for me. (open)	
	(ii) Hethe work in a fortnight. (finish)	
	(iii) A letter by your brother a few days back. (write)	
	(iv) A ticket to your brother tomorrow by the manager. (give)	
	(v) When the train the station, the woman opened her handbag. (leave).	
	(vi) How you the thief so quickly? (catch)	
	(vii) Yesterday, Sita to the shop to buy bread. (go)	
	(viii) Reshma very often at the gate of her house. (stand)	
3.	(a) Change the following into passive narration-	1X4=4
	(i) Did he send you a card for the new year?	
	(ii) We showed him the photograph album.	
	(b) Change the given sentences into reported speech.	
	(iii) He said, "Bravo! We've won the game!"	
	(iv) Shyam said, "Let the door be opened."	
4.	Answer the following questions from the text 'Roses in December'.	4
	(a) What does the author mean by the phrase 'Roses in December'?	
	(b) According to the author what is the difference between Obituary and Autobiography?	
5.	Answer the following questions from the text 'Merchant in Venice'-	
	(a) Give four qualities of Antonio that differentiate him from Shylock.	
	(b) What will happen if Shylock sheds 'one drop of Christian blood'?	
6.	Fill in the blanks with Articles/Determiners-	1X4=4
	(i) Keralites have payasam atend of meal.	
	(ii)minutes later her husband calls for cup of coffee.	
	(iii) Have you got key of drawer?	
	(iv) What are you going to do with rubber, snake and honey?	
7.	Fill in the blanks with Prepositions -	¹ / ₂ X8=4
	(i) The office is very a public park.	
	(ii) His father drops him the park.	
	(iii) He sitsa bench.	
80	2	

	v) They listen to him wide eyed attention.
	He cried against injustice.
	You must cut your expenditure.
	vii) His folly has brought his ruin.
	viii) He is laid with fever.
	SECTION - B
8.	ranslate the following sentences into English.
	i) दोनों पक्षों को समझौते की शर्तों का पालन करना होगा।
	ii) प्रतिवादियों की ओर से प्रस्तुत किया गया है कि तथ्यों की गलती के कारण याचिकाकर्ताओं को इस मामले में झूठा फसाय
	गया है।
	iii) गवाह को सम्मन भेजा गया।
	(iv) प्रतिवादी पर हत्या का आरोप लगाया गया।
	(v) हमने मसौदा अनुबन्ध में किये जा रहे और संशोधनों पर आपत्ति जताई।
	(vi) शिकायत पर अपराध का संज्ञान लेने के पश्चात, शिकायतकर्त्ता का संहिता की धारा—200 के तहत शपथ करा कर परीक्षण
	किया गया।
9.	Translate the following passage into Hindi-
	The Hindu Marriage Act is an Act of the Indian Parliament that was approved on May 18, 1955. The Hindu
	Succession Act, 1956, The Hindu Minority and Guardianship Act. 1956, and the Hindu Adoptions and
	Maintenance Act, 1956 were all enacted at this time as part of the Hindu Code Bills. The Hindu Marriage Act, 1955
	was passed to protect the legal rights of Hindu brides and grooms who are tied with the holy bond of marriage.
10.	Write an application for the job of a junior clerk in the Municipal Corporation of Jaipur.
11.	Consider yourself as Ramesh and write a letter to the Editor of the Indian Express, informing and suggesting steps
	to improve the unhealthy conditions in your locality.
12	Write a paragraph of about 200 words on any one of the following topics-
	(i) Handicrafts of Rajasthan.
	(ii) Charity begins at home.
	(iii) Visit to a Fort.
13	Write a notice to be put up for the Annual Function of the college next week.

B.A. LL.B. (Sem. - I)

Roll	No.	
------	-----	--

000061

3001

Gen. Eng. (Eng. - I)

B.A. LL.B. FIRST SEMESTER (FIVE YEARS INTEGRATED COURSE)

EXAMINATION 2024 - 2025

(Only for Due/Ex-Category Candidates Admitted Batch 2023 - 24)

Paper No. - 1.1

(GENERAL ENGLISH (ENGLISH - I))

Time Allowed: Three Hours

Maximum Marks: 70

- Question paper is divided in two parts, i.e. Part A and Part B.
- यह प्रश्न पत्र दो भागों में विभाजित है, भाग- अ व भाग ब।
- Part A consist of Five compulsory questions of two marks each (5X2=10 marks).

भाग—अ में पांच अनिवार्य प्रश्न हैं, प्रत्येक प्रश्न दो (02) अंक का है (5X2=10 अंक)।

(ii) Part - B consist of seven (07) questions and candidate is required to attempt any four questions. All questions carry equal marks. (4X15=60 marks).

भाग—ब में कुल सात (07) प्रश्न हैं, जिनमें से कोई चार प्रश्न करने हैं, सभी प्रश्नों के अंक समान हैं (4X15=60 अंक)।

- Write your roll number only on question paper (on right hand upper corner) before writing answer of questions. Writing other than roll number on question paper comes in UM Category.
- प्रश्नों के उत्तर प्रारंभ करने से पूर्व प्रश्न पत्र के ऊपरी दायें भाग पर केवल अपना अनुक्रमांक अवश्य लिखें। प्रश्न पत्र पर अनुक्रमांक के अतिरिक्त कुछ भी लिखा जाना अनुचित साधनों के प्रयोग के प्रकरण में आवेगा।

PART - A

1.	Choose the correct answer:-	5x2 = 10
	(a) We must try our best to (caste/cast) away all prejudices.	
	(b) There aren'tboys in the park. (some/any)	
2.	Frame one sentence each on the basic pattern	

- - (a) Subject + Verb + Object + Complement (SVOC)
 - (b) Subject + Verb (S+V)

,	· IVI	ake one sentence each on phrasal verbs:-	
	(a)) Draw up	
	(b)) Calloff	
4	. Fil	ll in the blank:	
	(a)	is a type of written communication used to address a large body of recipient.	
	(b)	Memo is a short form of	
5	. Pic	ck out the clause in the following sentence and mention what kind it is:-	
	(a)	Why she did such a foolish thing, I control understand.	
		PART - B (Attempt	any 40
6.	Ch	poose the correct word:-	15
	(a)	The antonym of timid is (bold / fearful)	1
	(b)	The synonym of cease is(stop/begin)	1
	(c)	Would you like a of cake (piece/peace)	1
	(d)	Nobody called,? (did theif/didn't they)	1
	(e)	She ison cloud nine after winning the competition. (lost in our world / extremely happy)	1
	(f)	It was a (rainy / sunny) day and the sun was shining brightly. Maya a went to the park wi	th her
		(friends / books). They played on the swings and had a(boring / fun) time.	Later
		they watched the birds (jump / fly) in the sky. It was a fun day.	+1+1
	(g)	He is for the post. (eligible/ineligible).	1
	(h)	Edison(invented/discovered) the gramophone.	1
	(i)	The accused was released on a (bail/bale).	1
	(j)	Completing the marathon was a piece of cake for her. (an easy task / a rewarding experience).	1
	(k)	There is not milk in the jug. (much/many).	1
	(1)	A thousand rupees(is/are) a good sum.	1
7.	Doa	as directed:	15
	(a)	Combine these simple sentences into a complex sentence:	
		She heard the news. She began to weep.	1
		Change into compound sentence:	
		He went to Delhi. He wished to see his uncle.	1
		Change into negative sentence:	
		Everybody knows that.	1
		Change into interrogative sentence:	
		It was raining.	1
		Rearrange the words to form a meaningful sentence.	
	;	a, joy, is, for, ever, of, beauty, a, thing.	1

-			1
		printed pages.	
	m í	Add predicate to this subject to make a meaningful sentence:	1
	(*/	The Ramavan	
		Combine into a complex sentence using a noun clause-	1
	(6)	He is hardworking. Everybody knows it.	
		the after correcting the sentence-	1+1+1
	(h)	Each of the students in the class have submitted their project reports.	141.03
	(i)	Choose the correct tense-	
		from fever since last night. (has been suffering 7 has	1
		She ran so fast that I not overtake her (said	1
	(j)	Begin the sentence with <u>if</u> and rewrite	
	.07	Bolt the door or the dog will come in.	1
	(k)	Complete the sentence-	1
	, .	(I will stay at notice 2	1
	(l)	twenty next birthday. (Shall be 7 all 7 Wodle 3	1
	(m)	Point out the modifier in the sentence -	
		The store in front of my house is being renovated.	15
8.	Doa	as directed:-	1
		Each of the boys(was/were) given a prize.	1+1
	(b)	Fill suitable prepositions-	
		(i) The policeman is duty.	
		(ii) He is married Rita. You will fail you do not work harder. (if/unless)	1
	(c)	her expenditure (cut down/cut off/cut up)	1
	(d)	Please your shoes before you enter the room. (take off/take down/take away)	1
	(e)	Change into passive form of the verb-	1+1
	(f)	(i) The found him guilty of murder.	
		(ii) The policeman caught the thief.	1.1
	(g)	Change into indirect speech-	1+1
	(0)	(i) The teacher said to the boys. "If you work regularly you will never fail in the examination."	
		(ii) I said to her, "All your faults will be pardoned if you confess them."	1
	(h)	Fill in the blank with suitable articles-	ı
		(i) University is no place forlazy.	1+1+1+1
	(i)	Match the following: -	[1]1111
		(i) Ad hoc (a) instead of	
		(ii) Bonafide (b) in fact (iii) de facto (c) in good faith	
		(1) for the particular and arease	
		(iv) in lieu of (d) for the particular end of case	

- 9. Draft an application to your Class teacher asking for permission to submit an assignment late due to illness.
- 10. Translate the following passage in Hindi-

"A school is a place where children go to learn. Teachers help students understand different subjects like math, science and language. Schools, also teach good manners and discipline. Children make friends and play together. They learn new things everyday. Education helps them become better people in the future. A good education is important for success in life. Hard work and honesty also help in achieving goals. Students should study well and respect their teachers and parents."

11. Read the passage carefully and answer the questions that follow-

15

Laws help maintain peace and order in society. They tell people what is right and wrong and protect everyone's rights. Without laws, there would be confusion, and people might not feel safe.

Judges and Lawyers work to ensure that laws are followed. A judge listens to both sides of a case and makes a fair decision. Lawyers help people understand their rights and speak for them in court. In a democratic country, every person has the right to seek justice. If someone is treated unfairly or faces a legal problem, they can approach the courts for help. Lawyers assist people by representing them in court and providing legal advice. A fair legal system protects the rights of all citizens and ensures that no one is above the law.

Everyone must follow the law, whether they are rich or poor. A fair legal system treats all people equally and helps solve problems peacefully.

- 1. Why are laws important in society?
- 2. Who listens to both sides of a case and makes a decision?
- 3. How do lawyers help people?
- 4. Why should everyone follow the law?
- 5. Find a word in the passage that means 'to make sure' and opposite of 'duties'.
- 12. Make a Precis of the following passage and give it a suitable title.

15

Physical exercise is essential for maintaining good health. Regular exercise helps to strengthen muscles, reduce the risk of chronic diseases like diabetes and heart disease, and improve mental health. Exercise can also help to promote weight loss and increase energy levels. However, it is important to approach exercise in a safe and responsible manner, with proper warm - ups and cool downs, and to consult a health care provider before beginning a new exercise program.

4

This question paper contains 3 printed pages.

B.A. LL.B. (Sem. - I)

000006

Roll No. .300 703

3001

Gen. Eng. (Eng-I)

B.A. LL.B. (SEMESTER - I) (FIVE YEARS INTEGRATED COURSE)

EXAMINATION 2023-24 (MAIN ONLY)

Paper No. - 1.1

(GENERAL ENGLISH (ENGLISH-I))

Time Allowed: Three Hours Maximum Marks: 70

- Question paper is divided in two Parts, i.e. Part-A and Part-B.
- यह प्रश्न पत्र दो भागों में विभाजित है, भाग—अ व भाग—ब।
- (i) Part-A consist of one compulsory question divided in five (05) parts of two marks each (5X2=10 marks). भाग—अ में एक अनिवार्य प्रश्न है जो पांच (05) भागों में विभाजित है, प्रत्येक भाग दो (02) अंक का है (5X2=10 अंक)।
- (ii) Part-B consist of seven (07) questions and candidate is required to attempt any four questions. All questions carry equal marks (4X15=60 marks).
 - भाग—ब में कुल सात (07) प्रश्न हैं, जिनमें से कोई चार प्रश्न करने हैं, सभी प्रश्नों के अंक समान हैं (4X15=60 अंक)।
- Write your roll number only on question paper (on right hand upper corner) before writing answer of questions. Writing other than roll no. on question paper fall in UM category. (प्रश्नों के उत्तर प्रारंभ करने से पूर्व प्रश्न पत्र के ऊपरी दायें भाग पर केवल अपना अनुक्रमांक अवश्य लिखें। अनुक्रमांक के अतिरिक्त प्रश्न पत्र पर कुछ भी लिखा जाना अनुचित साधनों के प्रयोग के प्रकरण में आवेगा।)

PART - A

Answer the following questions in two sentences. Each carries two marks.

5x2

- (i) Where did astrologer sit everyday?
- (ii) What was Jim's gift for Della?
- (iii) What are the bangle sellers selling?
- (iv) What breaks the world into fragments in the poem "where the mind is without fear"?
- (v) What is the significance of the title "My Financial Career"?

PART - B

Attempt any 4 questions out of 7. Each carries 15 marks.

2. (i) Convert the following simple sentences into complex sentences:-

5

- (a) He admitted his mistake.
- 000006
- (b) He seems to be a fool.

- (c) We heard of his success. (d) We know the cause of his failure.
- (e) The mother hugged the child lovingly.

	(ii)	Fill in the blanks with correct affects	1 0
		honest man.	
		Just King.	
		nell you takepicture	1
	4.15	A-conis	
		oranges brought were very some	
	(iii	Fill in the blanks with suitable prepositions:-	5
	(a)	The dog ran the road.	
	(b)	The river flows the bridge.	
	(c)	He is afraid the dog.	
	(d)	He diedhis country.	9
	(e)	Lam fondmusic.	
3.	(i)	Change the following sentences into indirect narration:-	5
		Raj said, "Alas! My pet died.	
		Ruchi said, "I may go there".	
		The boy said, "Let me come in".	
	(d)	Rahul told to me, "When are you leaving"?	
	(e)	The teacher said to Shelly, "Why are you laughing"?	
	(ii)	Transform the following sentence from Active to Passive:	5
		She made a third attempt.	
		The boy asked a difficult question.	
		The Police caught the thief.	
	(d)	She wrote an award winning novel.	
	(e)	The terrorists blew up the bridge.	_
	(iii	i) Transform the following sentence from Simple to Interrogative Sentences:-	5
	(a)	She was here yesterday.	
	(b)	She will help us.	
	(c)	Something has occurred.	
	, ,	He likes to play games.	
	(e)	We have won the match.	5
4.	(i)	Punctuate the following passage with punctuation marks:	
		mother father neelam said i have got a fire engine i ve got a fire engine whats this whats the	ns cancu
		mother somewhat confused by the noise i ve got a fire engine mother Come and see it.	5
		Explain the following idioms:-	
		A drop in the ocean.	
	` '	Apple of an eye.	
	` '	Bell the cat	
	. ,	Once in blue moon	
	(e)	No pain no gain	

- (iii) Write one word substitution of the following:
- (a) Aperson who is hater of mankind.
- (b) The study of ancient things.
- (c) The person who is reserved or conservative.
- (d) A group of stars.
- (e) One who supervises in an examination hall.
- 5. Discuss the non-verbal communication in detail.
- 6. Write a paragraph on Criminal Justice System.
- 7. Critically appreciate the poem 'Bangle Seller' by Sarojini Naidu.
- Differentiate between Bio-data, Curriculum Vitae and Resume.

RATT R/R B.A. | L.B. (Sem. - L)

This question paper contains 3 printed pages.

B.A. LL.B. (Sem. - I)

Roll No.

000067

1031

Gen. Eng.

B.A. LL.B. FIRST SEMESTER EXAMINATION 2024-2025

(Only for Due/Ex-Category Candidates Admitted Batch 2020-21, 2021-22 & 2022-23)

Paper No. - 1.1

(GENERAL ENGLISH (ENGLISH - I))

Time Allowed: Three Hours

Maximum Marks: 70

- Question paper is divided in two parts, i.e., Part A and Part B.
- यह प्रश्न पत्र दो भागों में विभाजित है, भाग अ व भाग ब।
- (i) **Part A** consist of Five compulsory questions of two marks each. (5X2=10 marks).

भाग-अ में पांच अनिवार्य प्रश्न हैं, प्रत्येक प्रश्न दो (02) अंक का है (5X2=10 अंक)।

(ii) **Part - B** consist of seven (07) questions and candidate is required to attempt any four questions. All questions carry equal marks. (4X15=60 marks).

भाग-ब में कुल सात (07) प्रश्न हैं, जिनमें से कोई चार प्रश्न करने हैं, सभी प्रश्नों के अंक समान हैं (4X15=60 अंक)।

- Write your roll number only on question paper (on right hand upper corner) before writing answer of questions. Writing other than roll number on question paper comes in UM Category.
- प्रश्नों के उत्तर प्रारंभ करने से पूर्व प्रश्न पत्र के ऊपरी दायें भाग पर केवल अपना अनुक्रमांक अवश्य लिखें। प्रश्न पत्र पर अनुक्रमांक के अतिरिक्त कुछ भी लिखा जाना अनुचित साधनों के प्रयोग के प्रकरण में आवेगा।

PART - A

1. Answer the following questions:-

5X2

- (i) Describe the Astrologer's appearance. How does he attract the customers and satisfy their needs?
- (ii) Why does the poet wish to be a Pagan. Explain with reference to the poem 'The world is too much with us'.
- (iii) Who was Gomti Devi? Why did Gangu like her?
- (iv) Describe the ending of the story 'The Gift of Magi'. What is the moral of the story?
- (v) What does the poet mean by 'Where knowledge is free'?

PART - B

Attempt any four questions of the following. (15 marks each)

2.	(i)	Fill in the blanks with prepositions-
	(a)	He agreed to carry my orders.
	(b)	The ship was cast on the western coast.
	(c)	The taxes come a large amount.
	(d)	The fire gave a dense smoke.
	(e)	I shall lookthe matter.
	(ii)	Add question Tags to the following-
	(a)	It's very hot today,?
	(b)	You like him,?
	(c)	We must hurry,?
	(d)	You aren't going out,?
	(e)	I didn't hurt you,?
	(iii)	Give English meanings of the following Latin phrases -
	(a)	Ad hominem
	(b)	Ad infinitum
	(c)	Alma mater
	(d)	Caveat
	(e)	In loco parentis
3.	(i)	Change the following sentences into Reported Speech-
	(a)	Ram asks, "Where is she going"?
	(b)	The stranger asked the Policeman, "Where is the station"?
	(c)	The doctor said, "Lie on your stomach."
	(d)	The dying man said to his sons, "Bring me a bundle of sticks."
	(e)	Shyam said, "What a fine weather!"
	(ii)	Fill in the blanks with appropriate tense of the verb given in the bracket-
	(a)	A sparrow (build) a nest in a field of sugarcane and now there (be) three tiny birds in it. One day
		the farmer (walk) out into his field with his young son. 'I (go) to cut down the cane tomorrow', h
		said. I (ask) three men from the village to help me.'

TALATION ZUZZ

- (iii) Combine simple sentences into a complex one-
- (a) He is Wrong. I am sure of it.
- (h) Where have you put may hat? Tell me.
- (c) He said something. I did not hear it.
- (d) We have been deceived. That is the truth.
- (e) Do you deny that you stole the purse?
- 4 (i) Explain the following idioms in a sentence-
 - (a) Turn a deaf ear
 - (b) Hit the nail on the head
 - (c) Nip in the bud.
 - (d) Gift of the gab
 - (e) Through thick and thin.
 - (ii) Punctuate the following passageone day walking together up a hill I said to Friday do you not wish yourself in your own country again yes he
 said what would you do there said I would you turn wild and eat mens flesh again he looked full of concern and
 shaking his head said no.
 - (iii) Give one word for the following:-
 - (a) A place where coins are made.
 - (b) One who hates people.
 - (c) A person of great learning in several languages.
 - (d) A pioneer of reform movement.
 - (e) In exactly the same words as were used originally.
- 5. Write a paragraph stating your views on 'Does Death Penalty Effectively Deter Crime'?
- 6. Write a job application for the post of Sales Manager / Data Analyst in a corporate organisation.
- 7. Discuss the significance of body language in non verbal communication.
- 8. Discuss the humour along with criticism of people's follies in the story 'My Financial Career'.

B.A.LL.B/B.B.A.LL.B. (Sem. - 1)

000014

1031/1131

Batch 2022

Gen. Eng.

B.A. LL.B./B.B.A. LL.B. (Sem - I) EXAMINATION 2022-23

Paper No. - 1.1

(GENERAL ENGLISH)

Time Allowed: Three Hours

Maximum Marks: 70

Question paper is divided in two parts. i.e. Part - A and Part - B यह प्रश्न पत्र दो भागों में विभाजित है, भाग – अ व भाग – ब।

(i) Part - A consist of One compulsory question divided in five (05) parts of two marks each (5x2 = 10 marks).

भाग — अ में एक अनिवार्य प्रश्न है जो पांच (05) भागों में विभाजित है, प्रत्येक भाग दो (02) अंक का है (5x2=10) अंक)।

(ii) Part - B consist of seven (07) questions and candidate is required to attempt any four questions. All questions carry equal marks (4x15 = 60 marks).

भाग - ब में कुल सात (07) प्रश्न है, जिनमें से कोई चार प्रश्न करने है, सभी प्रश्नों के अंक समान है (4x15 = 60 अंक)।

Write your roll number on question paper (on right hand upper corner) before start writing answer of questions.

(प्रश्नों के उत्तर प्रारंभ करने से पूर्व प्रश्न पत्र के ऊपरी दायें भाग पर अपना अनुक्रमांक अवश्य लिखें।

PART - A

- 1. Answer the following questions in two sentences. Each question carries two marks.
 - (ii) Why had the astrologer left his village? 000014

2

Who would Queen of Sheba be jealous of in the story "The Gift of Magi" by O. Henry?

2

(iii) What is the theme of the poem "Bangle Sellers"?

2

- What is the meaning of 'head is held high' by Tagore in the poem "Where the Mind is without Fear"?2
- (y) What was the attitude of the manager towards Leacock on learning that he only wished to deposit 56 dollars in the bank?

P.T.O

PART - B

Attempt any four questions out of seven. Each question carries 15 marks.

2	(i)	Convert the following simple sentence into complex sentences.	2 8
		A friend in need is a friend indeed.	
	(b)	He killed the traveller to take his money.	
	(c)	The leaky boat sank in the deep sea.	
	Ø	Your deeds of honour will be long remembered.	
	_(c)	The news of his murder was not correct.	
_	(ii)	Fill in the blanks with correct articles.	5
	(a)	They made United effort.	
	(b)	sun rises in east.	
	(c)	Germans are brave people.	
		Yesterday I met one eyed man.	
	(e)	My sister is university professor.	
	(iii) Fill in the blanks with suitable prepositions.	5
		He painted the board a long brush.	
	(b)	He differs me this point.	
	0	She suffershis neglect.	
	(0)	There is no use cryingspilt milk. 000014	
	(e)	I am really tired, sitting idle.	
3.	(i)	Change the following sentences into indirect narration.	5
		She said to me, "I was thinking of helping him but changed my mind later on."	
	(b)	She said to her mother, "will you take me to temple"?	
		Rahul said to Ritesh, "What are you doing is immoral."	
	(d)	The Principal said, "Congratulations, My son, you have won."	
	(e)	She said, "Mother, how old are you"?	
		Transform the following sentence from Active to Passive.	5
	(a)	Am I catching the thief?	
	(b)	Does he need a book?	
	(c)	Did he help you?	
	(d)	Was she playing chess?	
	(e)	Who was misdirecting the tourists?	
	(iii)	Transform the following sentence from Simple to Interrogative with the helping verb.	5
	(a)	They help the orphans.	
	(b)	Shashi is taking the board exam tomorrow.	
	(c)	You have been working for Jindals for fifteen years.	
	(d)	She asked for her share in the ancestral property.	
	(e)	The match had not ended till 6 p.m.	

1031/1131

Punctuate the following passage with punctuation marks:

5

to be a good conversationalist you must know not only what to say but how to say it be civil and modest don't bite your lips click your tongue roll your eyes or use your hands excessively as you speak don't be like the frenchman who said how can i talk if you hold my hands

	(ii)	Explain the following idioms:		5
	0	As fit as a fiddle		
	(b)	Bell the cat		
	(Q)	Blow one's trumpet		
	(d)	A drop in the ocean		
	(0)	Leave no stone unturned	000014	
	(iii)	Write one word substitution of the following:		5
	(3)	A person who is hater of mankind		
	(6)	The killing of one's brother		
	(e)	A person who is very reserved and conservative	ve .	
	(vd)	The study of ancient things		
		A person who is unsure about God's existence		
5.	Dif	ferentiate between Bio-data, Resume and Curri	culum-Vitae with suitable examples.	15
6/	Wr	ite a paragraph on "Women and Law."		15
7.	∠Wh	nat is effective communication? Define verbal,	non-verbal and written communication.	15
8 .	Wr	ite a critical appreciation of the poem The World	d is Too Much with Us by William Wordsworth.	15

B.A./B.B.A. LL.B. (I Sem.)

000771

Roll No.

101

Batch 021

Gen. Eng.

170

B.A./B.B.A. LL.B. FIVE YEAR (FIRST SEMESTER) EXAMINATION - 2022 GENERAL ENGLISH

Paper Code: 101

Time Allowed: ONE AND HALF HOURS

Maximum Marks: 70

Question paper has six units and students will attempt any three units out of these six units. All students are directed to attempt this question paper in English medium only.

UNIT - I

1.	Give a character sketch of Jim and Della.	5
2.	Comment on the title of the story An Astrologer's Day by R. K. Narayan.	5
3.	What is Language? Define the nature of Language.	5
4.	Fill in the blanks with correct Articles.	5
	(i) They made united effort.	
	(ii) She will be back in hour.	
	(iii) I met European yesterday.	
	(iv) sun rises in east.	
	(v) My father is M.L.A.	
5.	Fill in the blanks with correct Preposition.	3
	(i) He painted the board a long brush.	
	(ii) He has been living in this city1980.	
	(iii) He differs me this point.	
	UNIT - II	
1.	Critically evaluate the poem, Where the Mind is Without Fear.	8
2.	Explain the following lines with the proper context.	5
	Some are like fields of sunlit corn,	
	Meet for a bride on her bridal morn,	
	Some, like the flame of her marriage fire,	
	Or, rich with the hue of her heart's desire,	
	Tinkling, luminous, tender, and clear,	
	Like her bridal laughter and bridal tear.	
101	1	P.T.O
101	i.	

\/	
3. Combine the simple sentence into compound sentence:	
3. Combine the simple sentence into early (i) He is the best all rounder of our college. He is rewarded.	
and the Higant	
The aldienwas dying. He fired the last built and kines	
(iv) He rescued the accident victim. He took him to the hospital.	
(v) He is fair. He is smart.	١
St. C. Washing into indirect parration:	Action Control
"- het ere vou doing?"	
The province of "Soldiers March on till it is dark."	
(iii) I said to Deepa, "Let us buy a new house."	
(iv) Suman said, "What a pity! You have not succeeded."	
(v) He said, "The sun sets in the west." UNIT - III	
The World is Too Much with Us by William Wordsworth.	
OD-Grayerbal non-Verbal allu Witten	,
annlying for the post of Assistant 1 of the post of Assistant 1	Í
3. You are Dr. Suresh Mathur, and you are applying for the post. English of University of Rajasthan, Jaipur. Write a suitable Resume for the above mentioned post. English of University of Rajasthan, Jaipur. Write a suitable Resume for the above mentioned post.)
Die date Passume and Curriculum-Vitae Will Suitable extantion	5
4. Differentiate between Bio-data, Resume and Currous UNIT - IV	
S. When in Disgrace by William Shakespeare. How does the poet use the	ŧ
	8
'lark' as a symbol in the poem? 2. What is the concept of success discussed in the poem Success is Counted Sweetest by Emily Dickinson?	5
2. What is the concept of success discussed in the poem extra succ	5
(i) Am I catching the thier? (ii) Does he need a book?	
(iii) Did he help you?	
(iv) Was she playing chess?	
(v) Always speak the truth.	
4. Transform the following assertive sentence into interrogative.	•
(i) It was a great sight.	
(ii) A tiger cannot change its stripes.	
(iii) He could lift the book.	
(iv) They are singing in chorus.	
(v) They were good students.	

B.A. LL.B. (First Semester)

6

PAPER: 103001

mouch 21

B.A. LL.B. (FIRST SEMESTER) EXAMINATION 2021

PAPER: 103001 (GENERAL ENGLISH)

Maximum Marks -70

NOTE: Attempt all five assignments given in this question paper. All assignments carry equal marks. Assignments have been set only in English medium and same will be attempted by the candidate only in English medium.

Question-I

Answer the following questions in two sentences. Each question carries two marks.

1.	why had the astrologer left his village?	2
2.	Who would Queen of Sheba be jealous of in the story "The Gift of M by O. Henry?	lagi" 2
3.	Fill in the blanks with correct articles. a) They made	5
4.	Fill in the blanks with suitable prepositions. a) He painted the board	5

¥

Question-II

Answer the following questions in two sentences. Each question carries t_{W_0} marks.

- 1. What is the theme of the poem "Bangle Sellers"? What is the meaning of 'head is held high' by Tagore in the poem "Where 3. Convert the following simple sentences into complex sentences. a) A friend in need is a friend indeed. 5 b) He killed the traveller to take his money.

 - c) The leaky boat sank in the deep sea.
 - d) Your deeds of honour will be long remembered.
 - e) The news of his murder was not correct.
- 4. Chang the following sentences into indirect narration. a) She said to me, "I was thinking of helping him but changed my mind
 - b) She said to her mother, "will you take me to temple"?
 - c) Rahul said to Ritesh, "What are you doing is immoral."
 - d) The Principal said. "Congratulations, My son, you have won."
 - e) She said, "Mother, how old are you"?

Question-III

Answer the following questions in two sentences. Each question will carries

- 1. What was the attitude of the manager towards Leacock on learning that he only wished to deposit 56 dollars in bank?
- 2. What is the theme of the poem "The World is Too Much with Us"? 2

Answer the following questions in five sentences. Each question will carry five marks.

3. Write the difference between Verbal and Non-verbal communication. 5

4. What are the key points we should keep in mind while writing a Resume? 5 Question-IV Answer the following questions in two sentences. Each question carries two 1. What is the meaning of this line "when in disgrace with fortune and men's eyes" from the sonnet "When in disgrace"? 2. What is the theme of the poem "Success is counted Sweetest" by Emily 3. Transform the following sentence from Active to Passive. a) Am I catching the thief? 5 b) Does he need a book? c) Did he help you? d) Was she playing chess? e) Who was misdirecting the tourists? 4. Transform the following sentence from simple to Interrogative with the a) They help the orphans. 5 b) Shashi is taking the board exam tomorrow. c) You have been working for Jindals for fifteen years. d) She asked for her share in the ancestral property. e) The match had not ended till 6 p.m. Question-V 1. Write a paragraph on 'Organ Donation'. 7 2. Punctuate the following passage with punctuation marks: to be a good conversationalist you must know not only what to say but how to say it be civil and modest don't bite your lips click your tongue

roll your eyes or use your hands excessively as you speak don't be like

3

the frenchman who said how can I talk if you hold my hands.

3. Explain in following idioms:

a) As fit as a fiddle

c) Blow one's trumpet

b) Bell the cat